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Hello. I must write to register my utter disapproval of this disastrous proposed road scheme. The d o t has made
no effort to change this ridiculous attempt at cultural vandalism and as such it must be rejected. Take heed of
the archeological evidence and understand that Stonehenge is a vast landscape both unique and precious. Yours,
William Warren




